
WEST CARROLL WATER DISTRICT 
P.O. BOX 45 

CARROLLTON, KENTUCKY 41 008 

PHONE: (502) 732-7055 
FAX: (502) 732-7058 

10 April 20 12 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
PSC Executive Director 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, ICY 40602-06 12 

Subject: City of Milton Rate Increase 

Dear Mi. Derouen: PU5LiC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

The City of Milton has made notification to West Carroll Water District (herein 
“District”) to increase the rates for wholesale water service to the District. The current 
rate is-$1.50 per thousand gallons. The new rate proposed by the City of Milton will be 
$3.50 per thousand gallons. These new charges will result in an estimated additional 
annual cost to the District of $2,270 or a 13 1 % increase. I’ve attached a copy of 
correspondence from the City of Milton. 

The District hereby objects to this rate increase and requests the Public Service 
Commission intervene in this rate increase and review the justification. 

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me or Bill Osborne at 
502-732-7055. 

Sincerely, 

‘WEST CARROLL WATER DISTRICT 

VickikEdwards 
Chair 
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